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Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Neighbour complaint – dropping pupils by car 

Assalamu alaikom 

We have unfortunately received another complaint from our neighbours about parents 

dropping off their children by car. The private nursery next door to the school has 

complained that parents are driving on to their premises for this purpose, or making U-

turns on their land. This is private property and we respectfully request that parents do 

not enter their car park or stop on their entrance areas.   

We trust your support and cooperation in this matter. We have assured the nursery 

that, now that this has been brought to our attention, we will inform our parents and 

the problem will cease.  

   

Kind regards 

Wasalaam 

 

D. Ghafori 

Head Teacher 
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